
Envirothon moves to National 
Conservation Foundation 

On Monday, March 31, the North American 

Envirothon closed its doors and transferred the 

Envirothon enterprise to the National Conservation 

Foundation (NCF).  

 

Since 1979, this outstanding program for high 

school students has grown to become a leading natural resources 

competition for students in Canada and the U.S. Beginning April 1, 

NCF will provide leadership for a new vision for the Envirothon, 

including aiming for a global program by 2030.  

 

Initially, the Foundation will be focusing on a new fundraising 

approach, as well as encouraging the current 57 state and provincial 

participants to continue building their respective local and 

state/provincial programs. A short activity is being planned this 

summer for all 57 participants.  

 

Plans are also moving forward for international competitions in 2015 

(Missouri), 2016 (Ontario), and 2017 (Maryland). For information on 

the Envirothon, visit envirothon.org or call 1-800-825-5547 extension 

2, 3, or 5. 

 

http://www.mmsend55.com/link.cfm?r=1337934365&sid=36146593&m=3927241&u=NACD&j=17788304&s=http://www.envirothon.org

